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Wiley, a preeminent Washington, D.C. law firm, recently represented

Spanish Broadcasting System (SBS) in acquiring two Florida radio

stations WPYO-FM 95.3 in Maitland, Fla., serving the Orlando market,

and WSUN-FM 97.1 in Holiday, Fla., from CXR Radio LLC, as

divestiture trustee, and Cox Radio LLC The transaction closed on April

29, 2022. Terms of the deal were undisclosed. For more details about

the deal see SBS’ press release.

Co-chair of the Telecom, Media & Technology Practice Kathy Kirby

and Corporate partner Jessica Rosenthal led the team on the

transaction.


